                   METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

             NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING                                                                           Proposed Substitute  2016-0397
The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on Monday, May 22nd, 2017 to take testimony on a proposed substitute ordinance authorizing the sale of two parcels of surplus county property to the City of Issaquah.

The public hearing on the proposed transfer will be held before the full council at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on Monday, May 22, 2017, at 1:30 p.m.
One parcel is known as the Issaquah Pit Property, located at 23240 SE 74th Street. The 18-acre property has been used by the King County Department of Transportation as the King County Road Services – Issaquah Maintenance Facility. The location has been declared surplus.

The second parcel is unimproved property located between SE Newport Way and SR 900 in Issaquah.  The 1.25 acre property is surplus to King county’s current and future needs.
Copies of Proposed substitute Ordinance 2016-0397 are available upon request from the Clerk of the King County Council, Room 1200 King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104, telephone 206-477-1020.  The ordinance is also available on the Internet at

http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx, and at

http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2806816&GUID=0C600DA1-2190-41A0-8644-A16867501903&Options=ID|Text|&Search=2016-0397
Dated at Seattle, Washington, this 12th day of May, 2017
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

MELANI PEDROZA
Acting Clerk of the Council

